
 

                                                                        

MISSING: John Mack Hitopoulos 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Thursday, August 8, 2024 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The below-pictured John Mack Hitopoulos was reported 

missing from the Sol Legare Boat Landing, James Island around 2:30 p.m. on August 7, 2024. 

His vehicle, a blue Pontiac GTO, was found at the boat landing unoccupied. He has a heart 

condition and is currently prescribed medication. He was last seen wearing khaki or light-

colored shorts, a light blue shirt, and tennis shoes.  

 

 
 

Age: 59 | Height: 5’09” | Weight: 235 | Hair: Bald | Eyes: Green 

 

If any person has information on the above individual or their whereabouts, please  

contact the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office or Detective Will Muirheid at (843) 554- 

2238 or email at wmuirheid@charlestoncounty.org. The main number for CCSO is (843) 202-

1700. 


